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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill allows for a registered barber to practice barbering in a beauty salon. The expenditure 
impact of this bill on the Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation (LLR) is pending, 
contingent upon a response from LLR. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Prefiled on November 10, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill allows for a barber registered under the Board of Barber Examiners to practice 
barbering in a beauty salon licensed under the Board of Cosmetology. Both boards are under the 
regulation of LLR. The bill further authorizes LLR to promulgate regulations related to the bill. 
The expenditure impact of this bill on LLR is pending, contingent upon a response from LLR. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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